Commercial
INCI
Name

BRB 1018

BRB 1288

BRB 1736

BRB 1844

BRB 523

Dimethiconol, Aqua, TEAdodecylbenzenesulfonate,
Methylchloroisothiazolinone,
Methylisothiazolinone

Amodimethicone, Cetrimonium
Chloride, Trideceth 12

Dimethicone, Dimethiconol

Cyclopentasiloxane, Dimethicone

PEG/PPG 18-18 Dimethicone

Producer

Description

BRB

Silicone emulsion for easy formulation of hair
care products. Great additive for 2in1
shampoo-conditioner products for daily use.
Concentration easily adjustable by dilution in
water; Protective layer during drying; Gives
soft and silky feeling; Improves both wet and
dry combing.

BRB

Silicone emulsion for easy formulation of
professional hair care products. Concentration
easily adjustable by dilution in water;
Protective layer during drying; Gives soft and
silky feeling; Improves both wet and dry
combing.

BRB

Silicon rubber dispersed in linear dimethicone.
Excellent lubricant and ﬁlm forming properties.
Increases the waterproof eﬀect, particularly
suitable in sunscreens and night creams.

BRB

Linear Dimethicone with high molecular weight
dispersed in cyclomethicone. Excellent
lubricating and ﬁlm-forming properties.
Increases the waterproof eﬀect. Ideal for sun
and night creams.

BRB

Wetting agent, emulsiﬁer and as a surfactant
for the formation of stable foam. Used in
products for skin care and as a plasticizer in
styling products in 'hair care. Hair detangling
action.

Commercial
INCI
Name

Producer

Description

BRB 526

PEG12 Dimethicone

BRB

Wetting agent, emulsiﬁer and as a surfactant
for the formation of stable foam. Used in
products for skin care and as a plasticizer in
styling products in 'hair care. Hair detangling
action.

BRB 6373

Cyclopentasiloxane, PEG/PPG-18/18
Dimethicone

BRB

Silicone emulsiﬁer for A/S formulation. It can
be used at cold temperatures in order to
produce ﬂuid creams (also transparent ones).

BRB CM 50

Cyclopentasiloxane

BRB

Volatile silicone. Gives silky texture. Improve
spreadability and absorption on the skin,
giving a delicate skin feeling in short time.

BRB CM 56-S

Cyclopentasiloxane,
Cyclohexasiloxane

BRB

Volatile silicone. Gives silky texture. Improves
spreadability and absorption on the skin,
giving a delicate skin feeling in medium-time.

BRB

Highly volatile silicone which increases the
drying eﬀect of the ﬁnished product both on
the skin and on the hair. It can be used as an
alternative to ethanol in deodorants and
sprays.

BRB

Highly volatile silicone which increases the
drying eﬀect of the ﬁnished product both on
the skin and on the hair. It can be used as an
alternative to ethanol in deodorants and
sprays.

BRB DM 1.5 Dimethicone

BRB

Linear polydimethylsiloxane ﬂuid with a low
viscosity and low molecular weight.

BRB DM 10

BRB

Fluid linear polydimethylsiloxane of low
viscosity and low molecular weight.

BRB DM 0.65 Disiloxane

BRB DM 1

Trisiloxane

Dimethicone

Commercial
INCI
Name

Producer

BRB DM 100 Dimethicone

BRB

Fluid linear polydimethylsiloxane of medium
viscosity and medium molecular weight.

BRB DM
1000

Dimethicone

BRB

Fluid linear polydimethylsiloxane of medium
viscosity and medium molecular weight.

BRB DM
12500

Dimethicone

BRB

Fluid linear polydimethylsiloxane of medium
viscosity and medium molecular weight.

BRB DM 350 Dimethicone

BRB

Fluid linear polydimethylsiloxane of medium
viscosity and medium molecular weight.

BRB

Gives silky texture and shine. Compatible with
oils, esters and waxes. Ideal for the dispersion
of pigments in make-up.

BRB

Lipogelling agent used in water-in-oil and
water-in-silicone formulations and in other
silicone ﬂuids. It is easy to formulate and
compatible with a variety of lipophilic active
ingredients, fragrances and sunscreens.
Provides dry smoothness and a silky feel. It
reduces the stickiness in the formulations,
improving both wet and dry combing. Used in
skin care and hair care.

BRB PTM 20 Phenyl Trimethicone

Cyclopentasiloxane,
BRB SG 116 Dimethicone/Vinyl Dimethicone
Crosspolymer

Description

Commercial
INCI
Name

Producer

Description

BRB SG 517

Dimethicone & Dimethicone/Vinyl
Dimethicone Crosspolymer

BRB

Lipogelling agent used in water-in-oil and
water-in-silicone formulations and in other
silicone ﬂuids. It is easy to formulate and
compatible with a variety of lipophilic active
ingredients, fragrances and sunscreens.
Provides dry smoothness and a silky feel. It
reduces the stickiness in the formulations,
improving both wet and dry combing. Used in
skin care and hair care.

BRB TMS

Trimethylsiloxysilicate

BRB

High level silicone resin powder for no-transfer
and long lasting eﬀect. Waterproof eﬀect.

BRB
TMS-30D

Dimethicone, Trimethylsiloxysilicate

BRB

Lipogelling agent used in water-in-oil and
water-in-silicone formulations and in other
silicone ﬂuids. It is easy to formulate and
compatible with a variety of lipophilic active
ingredients, fragrances and sunscreens.
Provides dry smoothness and a silky feel. It
reduces the stickiness in the formulations,
improving both wet and dry combing. Used in
skin care and hair care.

BRB
TMS-50C

Cyclopentasiloxane,
Trimethylsiloxysilicate

BRB

High level silicone resin powder for no-transfer
and long lasting eﬀect. Waterproof eﬀect.

